


We therefore propose that we proceed with Option B as shown. This is a slight revision to 
the previous proposal with an extended segregated lane on the palace side, further towards 
the park entrance. By continuing this facility the width around the bend is reduced and it is 
hoped that speeds into and out of the bend would be greatly reduced. We have also been 
able to provide an additional 6 parking bays, prior to the bend, as shown in purple. This has 
been tracked and the tracks of a HGV work in both directions. There is no change required 
to the parking bays on the Palace side. These additional bays are likely to go some way to 
appeasing the residents. 
 
I don’t think this scheme has been safety audited so this is something I would need to 
arrange asap. With regards to the cycle logos, these would not be placed in the centre of the 
running lanes as you would have to be a very brave cyclist to adopt this position. I will 
instead look to position the logos outside of the parking bay areas as far as possible 9so as 
not marked directly in the door zone) and with the proposed reduction in speed limit to 
20mph, this layout has got to be a better facility than currently exists. 
 
I need to share this with Cllrs asap. I would therefore appreciate your views as a matter of 
urgency and your agreement that this scheme can be progressed and funding will be 
released for implementation. We are running out of time given the processes I now need to 
follow to get on the ground by the end of September. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

  
        

Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Council 
Tel:     
 
Email @richmond.gov.uk  

www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk 

We welcome both positive and negative customer feedback on the services we provide. If you 
wish to provide feedback please do so using our online feedback form. Thank you. 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT: 

This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error you must 

not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also delete it from your 
system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent and received by 

Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently disclosed 

to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation.  

 




